FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554

November &, 2004

Stanley Edinger

Loral Spacecom Corp.

500 Hill Drive

P.O. Box 7018

Bedminster, NJ 07921-7018

Re: Call Sign 040105
File No. SES-STA-20040617-00841
Loral Spacecom Corporation (DIP)

Dear Mr. Edinger:

This letter is in reference to the above-captioned request for an extension of Special Temporary
Authorization (STA) filed by Loral Spacecom Corporation (DIP). On September 21, 2004, Loral
Spacecom amended the operating frequency in the earth station license application. However, no
change in operating frequency has been filed to the pending STA request. As a result, the request
for extension of the STA becomes inconsistent with the underline application and is therefore
denied.

Sincerely,

Hsing Liu
Electronics Engineer



